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Comments: Dear Forrest Service,

 

Know that I am absolutely, unequivocally, starkly opposed to the Stibnite Gold Mine. As a professional guide

working on the Middle fork and Main Salmon, the integrity of my livelihood is at stake. The Stibnite Gold Mine

represents a project that's sole intention is to satisfy the greed of corporate investors and shareholders while

putting the Frank Church Wilderness, the Main Salmon, and the South Fork Salmon at risk of environmental

degradation. The value of places like the Main Salmon, the South Fork Salmon, and so on can not be measured

by any monetary value, no amount of economic gain provided by the Stibnite Gold Mine will compensate for any

level of degradation of these natural spaces. 

 

I am further opposed to the Stibnite Gold Mine due to the environmental degradation that it is guaranteed to

cause at the site of the mine. Not to mention other potential downstream effects as well as potential

toxic/hazardous materials that might be spilled or dumped while in transportation. Furthermore, it is extremely

concerning to me that the supplemental draft EIS did not take into account the impact that the mine might have

on the Main Salmon. 

 

I implore you to put a stop to this project. This mine does not benefit Idaho, it does not benefit the country (in

terms of essential minerals), it only serves the people whose greed is willing to jeopardize some of the last truly

intact natural spaces in the United States. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


